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Women’s Center of Saginaw (736003) 
C/O Vicki Moore 
3141 South Cabaret Trail 
Saginaw, MI 48603 
 
SUBJECT: State Licensure Survey Findings for Above-Referenced Agency 
 
Dear Vicki: 
 
A state licensure survey was conducted on February 28, 2018 at the Women’s Center 
of Saginaw located at 3141 South Cabaret Trail, Saginaw, MI 48603.  
 
Participants included: 

 Katria Terrell, Manager, Women’s Center of Saginaw   

 Pam Lindsey RN, State Health Care Surveyor, MDLARA 
 
Findings included failure of staff to remove expired supplies from the emergency crash 
cart (six 23-gauge vacutainer needles expired 5/16), and failure of a registered nurse to 
date & initial an open multidose 10 ml. vial of Midazolam found in the narcotic cupboard, 
R325.3842. Corrections were made with surveyor on site.    
 
At the completion of survey the facility was found to be in substantial compliance with 
MCL333.20801 through 333.20821 and or the Michigan Administrative Rules for 
freestanding surgical outpatient facilities R325.3801 through R325.3877.  
 
 

    
Pam Lindsey, RN, BSN, Surveyor 
Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
State Licensing Section 
LindseyP@michigan.gov  
(P): 517-897-2093 
  


